
 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head of Boarding 

St Paul’s Cathedral School is pleased to announce an opportunity for a full time 

Deputy Head of Boarding to support the Head of Boarding, our Choristers, 

Probationers and the wider boarding team.   

The Deputy Head of Boarding will play a key role in ensuring the happy, safe and 

smooth running of the Boarding House, supporting the Head of Boarding in all 

aspects of the leadership and management of Boarding, and deputising for the 

Head of Boarding in his absence.   

I am delighted that you are considering this opportunity to work at one of the City’s 

leading independent Pre-Prep and Prep schools. The school continues to grow it’s 

pupil numbers, which rose from 260 to 285 pupils this September.   

This role would suit a range of candidates who have experience working with 

children in an educational and boarding environment, and who are committed to 

working in a school community. We are seeking kind, compassionate individuals 

committed to maintaining a high standard of care within a busy boarding 

environment.  Safeguarding is the responsibility of all staff at St Paul’s Cathedral 

School and all staff are expected to share our commitment to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of the children in our care.   

See Job Description and Person Spec for further details of this position. 


